
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

   JUNE 2016 

Annual General Meeting 
Wednesday, June 29 - 5:45-6:45pm @ Terwillegar Arena 
The following positions are up for nominations:  President, Secretary, 
Hospitality, Fundraising, Bingo/Casino 
**All members are encouraged to attend!!! 

“Failure is the  
opportunity to begin again 

more intelligently” 
- Henry Ford - 

 

Congratulations to our Ice Palace members who were recognized at 
the Skate Canada Alberta-NWT/Nunavut Awards Banquet: 
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Donna Kormos      Chair’s Award 
Nenette Legaspi    Chair’s Award  
Jessica Mah      Quadruple Gold Award 
Kaetlyn Osmond    Winnie Silverthorne Award 
Christel Senkoe    Marilyn Chidlow Volunteer Award 

 

Competition Funding 
 

The Ice Palace FSC will be paying the coaches’ competition expenses 
(travel, hotel, etc) for two summer competitions:  Thornhill Summer 
Skate and Sask Skate (singles). 
 

Note:  In order to keep expenses to a minimum, skaters will possibly work with a 
club coach that is not their regular coach. 

 

If you have received a scholarship from the Alberta Figure Skating 
Foundation, please send a copy of your scholarship letter to the office.     

 

Theatre On Ice Clinic with Deena Beacom – May 19 & 20 



 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
  

  

 

Thank You, Debra!  
Debra Enders is retiring as our Office Manager after over 25 years with the Ice Palace.  She 
has positively influenced so many people in our sport and has helped coach many of our 
skaters over the years.  She has been instrumental in teaching them great basics and 
always gets them started on the right track.  She has always been extremely positive, hard-
working, and dedicated and has been an incredible leader at our club.  Her last day at the 
Ice Palace will be Friday, June 10.  We would like to thank Debra for her countless hours of 
dedication to the Ice Palace and wish her all the best in the future! 

 

New CanSkate Coordinator 
 

The Ice Palace is excited to announce that 
Breanne Lazowski has been hired as our 
new CanSkate Coordinator.  Breanne will 
be responsible for overseeing and 
managing all aspects of our CanSkate 
program.  She is a very enthusiastic and 
hard-working professional and will be a 
great leader for our CanSkate, JumpStart, 
and Junior Academy programs! 



 


